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Youth Group Goals  

1. Aim for an attendance figure of 30.  
2. Provide a relaxing space for people to relate with each other on the last youth group of 

2021.  
3. For the leaders to relate with the youth and strengthen their relationships with one another.  
4. For us to continue building relationships with the Liwara year 6's. 

 
Goal Status   

1. A wonderful attendance of 44 young people!  
2. Achieved with everyone enjoying themselves so much!  
3. Achieved with the leaders and youth actively engaging with one another.  
4. Achieved with many year 6's joining us. 

 
Youth Group Talk / Focus  
Christmas Party with lots of Games, Food and Fun. 
  
Next Youth Group Theme   
Our next youth group will be the first of 2022 taking place on the 6th February. We will be heavily 
involved in the Summer School of Evangelisation, a week long retreat for those 16+ from the 8th-14th 
January. We will then be involved Professional Development and Planning from the 24th January. 
   
Parish/Newsletter Promotion  
24:7 Greenwood Youth Group.   
Sunday 6:30pm-8pm. Next Youth Group 6th February 2022 
All Saint's Catholic Church. Faith, food, friends, fun and surprises you won't want to miss!   
Call Georgia on 0458 197 685 for more information.    
     
God bless,    
Max and Georgia    
24:7 Greenwood Youth Ministers    
www.247youthministry.org   

 

http://www.247youthministry.org/


 
 


